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September 1, 2006

Joan M. Stone

General Motors Service Parts Organization
6200 Grand Pointe Drive

Grand Blanc, Michigan 48439

M/C 484-392-112

Re: Headlamp Safety Recall Campaign No. 06E - 075

Dear Ms. Stone,

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the rehuirements of the National Highway Traffic
and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.

On August 23, 2006, Guide Corporation decided that a noncompliance with Federal Motor
Vehicle Safety Standard No. 108 exists in Chevrolet Silverado replacement headlamps (Part
No. 16526133 & 16526134) manufactured from January 1, 2006 to July 11, 2006.

These lamps can be identified by a date sticker located on the back of the reflector. The
recalled lamps have the date (month - day) 1 — 1 through 7 — 11 stamped in the upper left
corner of a white sticker located 'on the back of the reflector (Ref. drawing attached). Further
identification should include the “GUIDE” trademark|permanently molded into the fens.

Guide is recalling 100 percent of these headlamps. Return of recalled lamps and replacement
with remedied lamps, including transportation charges, will be free of charge. Your expeditious
cooperation in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Dan G. Dobbins

Executive Vice-President

Program Management, Product Engineering & Teqhnical Support
Telephone number (248) 874 — 0355

FAX number (248) 874 - 0596

Guide Corporation
600 Comporation Drive
Pendleton, IN 46064-8608
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September 1, 2006

Joanna Powers
Kaper i, Inc.
2212%2 Parrot Way
Kelso, WA 98626

Re: Headlamp Safety Recall Campaign No. 06E - 075{

Dear Ms. Powers,

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Highway Traffic
and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.

On August 23, 2006, Guide Corporation decided|that a noncompliance with Federal Motor
Vehicle Safety Standard No. 108 exists in Chevrolet Silverado replacement headlamps (Part
No. 16526133 & 16526134) manufactured from January 1, 2006 to July 11, 2006.

These lamps can be identified by a date sticker| located on the back of the reflector. The
recalled lamps have the date (month - day) 1 — 1 through 7 — 11 stamped in the upper left
corner of a white sticker located on the back of the reflector (Ref. drawing attached). Further
identification should include the ‘TGUIDE” trademark permanently molded into the lens.

Guide is recalling 100 percent of these headlamps. Retum of recalled lamps and replacement
with remedied lamps, including transportation charges, will be free of charge. Your expeditious
cooperation in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Dan G. Dobbins

Executive Vice-President

Program Management, Product Engineering & Tef:hnical Support
Telephone number (248) 874 — 0355

FAX number (248) 874 - 0596

Guide Corporation
600 Corporation Drive
Pendleton, IN 46064-8608



Corporate Headquarters
600 Corporation Drive
Pendleton, IN 46064 USA
Atin: Rich Meyer (TC11)

Kaper Il, Inc.

2212V, Parrot Way
Kelso, WA 98626
Attn: Joanna Powers

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE



